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Thank you for your letter of the 26 October 2015.  

This is a timely initiative particularly as we have just started an inquiry into the 

draft Wales Bill published recently by the UK Government. 

I would therefore very much welcome the opportunity to meet with relevant 

Committee Chairs from devolved legislatures to discuss the constitutional matters 

that currently face the United Kingdom.  

The Committee’s Clerking team can be contacted on 0300 200 6362 or 0300 200 

6222 so that appropriate arrangements can be made. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Melding 

Chair  

 

 


